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at the Killingworth Town Picnic

URGENT HELP NEEDED- Many of the
sheliers Labs4Rescue saves Labs from, are
in the areas devastated by Hurricane
Katrina. Our group members in Louisiana
and Mississippi are overwhelmed with
requests for intake of labs due to the
hurricane. Can you please help? We
urgently need foster homes to help Labs we
save from the hurricane stricken areas. If
you can be a foster home, please complete
our Foster Application Form. If you can't be
a foster home, but would like to help,
financial donations will allow us to provide
medical care and board Labs until foster
homes and adopters can be identified.
PLEASE help us to help these labs in this
time of crisis. Please send donations fo
Labs4Rescue, P.O. Box 955, Killingworth,
CT 06419, Email- info@labs4rescue.com.
We have many dogs in need of homes right
here in the state. Please contact us for more
information or to adopt a Lab in your area.

www.labs4rescue.com




